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December 29, 2020
Martin Ternes
2618 CR GG
Ashland, KS 67831

Re: Unacceptable Applications

Dear Mr. Ternes:

Returned herewith are your Applications for Permit to Appropriate Water for Beneficial Use received by the Division of 
Water Resources on November 23, 2020 with Check Nos. 9396 & 9397 in the amount of $300 each.  This application is not 
acceptable for filing in its present form.

You must designate a flowing rate for the application. (Please fill out the flow rate on Part 3 of each application).

Upon return of the acceptable application with required original signatures and information, it will be assigned a priority 
based upon the date and time it is received in the office of the Chief Engineer.  If you have any questions, please contact me 
at Brandon.M.Milner@ks.gov or call our main line at (785) 564-6640.

Sincerely,

Brandon Milner
Environmental Scientist
Water Appropriation Program
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